
Once a term a Reading and Literacy Newsletter is sent out to the school community via email and 

Parent Mail.  An example can be found here Reading and Literacy Newsletter Autumn 2024: 

 

Reading and Literacy at the Blue Coat School: Newsletter 

November 2024  

Welcome to the first edition of our termly Reading and Literacy newsletter for the year 2024-

25, for parents and students at The Blue Coat School and a particularly warm welcome to all 

year… 

Go to this Sway  

 

 

The aim of this is to keep everyone up-dated with regards to developments in the Learning Resource 

Centre.  It also provides an opportunity for book recommendations to be made by students for 

students and to draw attention to current research related to reading and literacy. 
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